



Meeting: August 9, 2006 Number 4619

2006-2007 President, Gerald A. Silva

Brian Murphy "The Future of De Anza"

Brian Murphy the President of De Anza College will speak next week on the future of De Anza.

Don't miss it!

If you missed the meeting yesterday you missed more than lunch - See Below



Rotary Meeting Highlights ~ August 2 (from Ramesh H.)

President Jerry talked about four T's for us to contribute to Rotary: **THOUGHTS**, **TALENT**, **TIME** and **TREASURE**. He explained the relevance of Rotary and talked about how as successful individuals, we all come together in Rotary in the true spirit of service. President Jerry asked us to be generous with our contribution of the Four T's. As for Time, he encouraged everyone to get engaged with work through Committees. For the Treasure, Rotary involvement will cost us something, but that it will all be for a good cause!

"Views From the Floor" ~ Speaker Rolanda Pierre Dixon

Fernando Zazueta: Zazueta Law Office

What you heard was a person who obviously relishes and loves what she does because she knows she and her workmates are making a positive difference in the lives of so many people who, in the past, were in the margins of our justice system. She spoke eloquently and passionately about a subject not entirely well known nor appreciated for its significance in our society. She illustrated why our Club does well to support activities such as Next Step, which I believe is this year's Red Badge project.

Rolanda is a very special person who is committed to working with our various ethnic communities to encourage the reporting of such violence and abuse, a subject still treated as taboo among many. A sobering and well-presented talk.

Rotary	<u>week</u>

Aug7 YES7:30Gordon HouseAug8 Membership
Downtown Devel
Program7:30
8:00
11:45Gordon House
Hopkins & Carley
Boy ScoutsAug9 Rotary Meeting12:00Summit Center

Sunshine Update

Barney Watson will be staying at the Lincoln Glen Manor for the next three weeks, phone calls and visitors are welcome.

2671 Plummer Ave. San Jose, CA 95125 408-265-3222

Rotarian Of The Week ~ Jim Hummel

The purpose of the Rotarian of the Week is to put a face on what it means to be a true Rotarian and to inspire all of us to strive to be better Rotarians and to ask that person to share why they are so involved in our Rotary Club.

This weeks Rotarian of the Week recipient was Jim Hummel.

Jim Hummel has been a member in our club for the past 22 years. As for his Rotary commitment, Jim arrives every single week two hours ahead of the meeting time, helps in organizing, greets everyone and makes sure we are all comfortable. Jim Hummel is also an accomplished illustrator and has illustrated both nationally and internationally receiving awards and recognition for his work. His illustrations have been published in San Jose Mercury News, Stanford University Business Magazine, Santa Clara University Magazine, The Associated Press NY, Pacific Stars and Stripes, Yomiuri Shinbun, Saigon Post, Marvel Comics, and San Jose Magazine just to name a few. You can find his latest work from World Ahead Publishing "Help! Mom! There are Liberals Under My Bed."



Each Rotarian of the Week receives a donated bottle of wine from Bert George.

Next week another active member of our San Jose Rotary Club will be honored.

Reminder ~ Please arrive at the Wednesday meeting early enough to be in your seat no later than 12:20

Information Available in District Newsletter and Website

Any Member who would like to receive the District Governor's newsletter should send an email to Charlie@wassergraphics.com.

The District website <u>rotary5170.org</u> contains great information about the 60 Rotary Clubs in District 5170 - - <u>Including meeting times and locations</u> - - as well as District activities and programs. Check it out!

Meet Our New Rotarians!!!



Marc Casto



Vintage Foster



Irene Carrion-Upson

GOLF TOURNAMENT CHAMPIONSHIP QUALIFIER

Date

August 29, 2006 12:30 Starting Tee Time

Place

Cinnabar Hills 23600 McKean Road, San Jose

Cost

\$105.00 per player Includes box lunch, cart and prizes

Players:	NCGA#:	Index: (As of July 2006)

Space is limited.

Choose your own team or allow the committee to choose one for you.

RSVP to Hugh Levenson by August 10, 2006 @ 925 463 6624 or Email Hugh.Levenson@morganstanlev.com.

Players will be billed through the club